
Cloyd’s Beauty School #2 

HEERF II Report and Disclosure Last updated: 01/10/2022 

The following information is provided to comply with the Department of Education’s CRRSAA Act 

Reporting Requirements. 

The Federal Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSA Act), 2021, has 

allocated emergency financial aid grants called the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) II.  

The American Rescue Plan was passed and subsequently provided an additional allocation of funds to 

Cloyd’s Barber School #2, Inc.  

Cloyd’s Barber School #2, Inc. has signed and returned to the Department of Education the Certification 

and Agreement and the assurance that the institution will use the applicable amount of funds 

designated under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid 

Grants to Students. 

January 10, 2022, Cloyd’s Barber School #2, Inc. is disclosing the following information. 

1. The total funds Cloyd’s Barber School #2 Inc. will be received for distributions to students from the 

Department of Education is $36831.00 

2.  As of April 15, 2021 Cloyd’s Barber School #2, Inc. has awarded $16200.00 to 18 students.  These 

grants were awarded equally among all enrolled students.  

3. As of December 13, 2021, Cloyd’s Barber School #2, Inc. has awarded $20675.00 to 25 students.  

These grants were awarded equally among all enrolled students.  

4. As of January 10, 2022, Cloyd’s Beauty School has awarded $36875.00 to 43 students.  All funds have 

been exhausted and no further updates will be provided.  

Amounts are divided equally and Cloyd’s Barber School #2, Inc. determined the entire population of 

students were qualified. 

 

 


